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Governor Mead’s Statement on Senate Veto Override Vote on Asset Forfeiture Bill

CHEYENNE, Wyo. — “I respect the difficult work and the hard discussions the Legislature had on the
forfeiture issue. I believe improvements can and should be made to civil forfeiture. The Chairman of
Judiciary, the Committee and the Legislature as a whole recognized the need for improvement. I commit to
work with the Committee and the Legislature on this matter in the interim so we can come back next year
with a bill that addresses concerns and leaves law enforcement with the necessary tools to do its work.”
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